
 

 

Ref:HHU/SLU/Year11ParentsEve5Feb25 
 
22nd January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are pleased to invite you to the Year 11 Parents Evening on Wednesday 5th February 2025.  This 
important evening will provide an opportunity for you to collect your child's mock exam results and 
discuss their progress with our teaching staff. 
 
During the evening, we will discuss any active responses and interventions that can support your child in 
reaching their full potential. Our goal is to work collaboratively to ensure that every student is well-
prepared for their upcoming exams and future academic pursuits. 
 
Additionally, you will have the chance to make appointments to meet with Mr. O'Callaghan, our Career 
Advisor, and Miss Hayes, Head of Year 12, who will provide information and answer questions regarding 
our Sixth Form provision. 
 
Year 11 Parents Evening will be held from 4.00pm to 7.30pm in the Hall and the Gym.  
  
To schedule appointments with specific teachers, Mr. O'Callaghan, or Miss Hayes, please visit 
https://huxlow.schoolcloud.co.uk  from Monday 27th January at 8.30am to Wednesday 5th February at 
3.30pm. 
 
Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the teachers directly.  
 
A guide to setting up the appointments can be found here. To login you will need your child’s first name, 
surname, and date of birth. The information you use to log in must match the information you have shared 
with Huxlow Academy and is on our school system.  
 
We strongly encourage you to attend this evening, as it is a vital part of your child’s academic journey 
and future planning. If you have any questions prior to the event, please do not hesitate to contact me 
at h.huchet@huxlow.northants.sch.uk. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the 5th February 2025. 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs H Huchet 
Assistant Headteacher 
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